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Newsletter No. 5 – Summer time again!
Visit our website www.asmk.org.uk for news, information and updates between Newsletters.
ASMK AGM - 2.30pm on Sunday 26th September at Acorn House, Midsummer Boulevard, MK9 3HP.  Free parking at the rear for the first 10 to arrive! 
The draft Agenda is: 
· Confirm minutes of the previous AGM

· Matters arising from the previous minutes (not covered elsewhere in the agenda)

· Chair’s report

· Treasurer’s report

· Fundraising report

· Equipment report

· Slope Organiser’s report

· Election of officers and committee for 2019/11
· Any other business

Please let us know of any other items which you would like on the agenda.

There will be a group-meal after the AGM across the road at Zizzi’s - let Jan Jones know if you are coming so you can be included in the booking – all welcome.
Committee Meeting

Notes from the Committee Meeting on Sunday 10th May 2009 and other news.
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1. Slope Organisers 

a) Too many skiers and helpers continue to let us down at the last minute which can be particularly disappointing when either someone may have been refused a chance as all available places were booked, or a booked skier does not have a helper so risks missing out.  
b) Holding 2 sessions a month in the summer was a great idea but is really not feasible and is not likely to be repeated.  It is however, disappointing that our disabled skiers are limited to one 3-hour slot once a month 
c) There is a fear that the new slopes opening at Hemel Hempstead and Wycombe could impact on our numbers – especially instructors and helpers.  Don’t desert us!

2.  Treasurer
Andy Reid has resigned as Treasurer.  Welcome to his replacement Albert Antona. 
3. Chair
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a) Judy reported on the focus group meeting of 29th March.  
b) The need for CRB checks, and forthcoming changes to the system were discussed.  
c) DSUK’s training budget was discussed.  The remaining former BSCD funds are to be allocated equally across the eligible slopes for adaptive training, with ASMK getting a double allocation because of our size.  It was agreed that DSUK should be fundraising for the provision of BASI 1 training.  
4. Equipment Officer

a) Dick will try and have walkie-talkies purchased in time for the ski-a-thon. 
b) Following recent large purchases it was agreed that the main focus for fundraising should now be funding training rather than more equipment.

c) It was agreed that when an order is placed members will be given the opportunity to ‘piggy back’ personal items.  
5. Fundraising.  ₤  ₤    ₤    ₤
· £10,00 from Spinal Injuries ‘Rebuilding Lives through Sport’ funding – which has been spent on 2 x Praschbergers, 1 x Tessier Duel Ski and lots of accessories.

· £1,000 donation for services rendered by Jan Williams 

· £500 from the mars Foundation which is allocated for walkie-talkies, a headset intercom and children’s Hi-Viz 

· £230 form the Community Car Raffle

· £178 from the Shenley Leisure Centre Quiz Night

· Alli has raised £91 with a ‘find the treasure’ game at last Decembers session and raised further monies as a Webb Ivory agent .

Many, many thanks to Alli as her hard work is responsible for a lot of this.

6. SIA Ski-a-thon 

Planned for13th June but postponed to September 12th, this is a 12 hour event - 9am to 9pm and ASMK are entering a team.  Bob was interviewed at Sno!zone by BBC 3Counties local radio to promote ASMK and the Ski-a-thon.  Helpers and sponsors needed please!!   
7. Training

An email asking for preferences re the date for a training session was circulated in May but few responses were received. 
8. ASMK AGM

Our accounts were sent to DSUK prior to our AGM to comply with timescales in DSUK’s terms of reference and will need ratifying at our AGM. Future dates/timings will be raised with DSUK.
Silent Snow provides ski and snowboard lessons for the deaf. Phil and his wife are both qualified instructors and both work at the Snozone. Their website is www.silentsnow.co.uk
Session Dates
Sessions continue to be held on the second Sunday of the month.  The dates for the next few months are:

	September 13th
October     11th 

November  8th 

December 13th 

January     10th 

	Kitting-up from 6.30 pm

Skiing is between 7 pm and 10 pm

Cost - £15.00 for the 3 hour session 

No charge for Guides/Helpers

(*see insurance)


10 Days prior to the first monthly session an email reminder will be sent to everyone on the email list.  Could you please state your intentions regarding attendance   AT YOUR EARLIEST POSSIBLE  CONVENIENCE,   NO FURTHER REMINDERS WILL BE SENT FOR THE SECOND MONTHLY SESSION.   This   allows us to make sure that there are sufficient resources, and to pair-up skiers and guides/helpers/instructors before the event. If you find you can not make any session you are booked in for could you please advise ASAP, as we are now having to operate on a first come first serve basis due to the demand. Slope organisers can be contacted on 07795078271 (Bob) or 07900256491 (Bridget).

Safety 
In any ASMK session the priorities are:  Safety Enjoyment Learning (SEL)

Guides, helpers and skiers, please remember to:

1. Register before skiing - if you are not registered you are not insured!!
2. Have consideration for other slope users – take all precautions to ensure that you do not put yourself or other slope users in danger. 

3. Wear a helmet, unless you have signed a waiver form.

4. Wear a florescent bib so you are easily identified by other slope users and Snozone staff.  

5. If you have any concerns about safety STOP and see a Slope Organiser or Equipment & Safety Officer 

Guides and helpers please make sure that our skiers are aware of all safety issues on and off the slope e.g. if at all possible only stop at the side of the slope not in the path of other skiers! 

Guides please complete the cards for your skier at the end of each session so that we have as much up to date info as possible for future session.

Membership
Skiers, guides and helpers please ensure you are paid up members of DSUK otherwise neither you, nor the person you are paired with are insured at the session. Bridget can supply membership forms or an electronic copy can be sent to you.  

For insurance purposes non member skiers and helpers are required to pay £1 at their first few sessions until they join.  
ASMK Contacts

Slope’s Organisers:  Bob Black & Bridget Owen
 Phone: 01480-461065







Email: buildit@bobblack.uk.com
Secretary:  Janice Jones





Email: jange@verybusy.co.uk
Equipment/Safety Officer: Richard Taylor

Email: dicktaylor65@btinternet.com
For up to date information visit the website www.asmk.co.uk
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